
WALNUT GROVE ELEMENTARY                    
MULTICULTURAL FAIR SIGN UP                                      

Thursday, January 30, 2020 
WGES Cafeteria/Gym 

WGES will hold its first Multicultural Fair on Thursday, January 30, 2020 from 
5:30 - 7:00 p.m. The fair is our way to connect with people from other countries or 
US states and visit the world right here within the walls of our school! The goal of 
the fair is to cultivate an environment where diversity is celebrated and valued in 
our school. It is not religiously affiliated, but rather a celebration of the unique 
aspects of all our cultures. Come dressed in traditional clothing from any country, 
sample foods from around the globe, admire clothing and jewelry from distant 
lands, play a game from another country, and ask questions of the tour guide 
representatives who will proudly showcase their country or US state. This is your 
passport to the world!  

If you would like to represent a country(ies) or US state(s), volunteer to bring a 
dish or item to showcase, or be a part of this wonderful event in some way, please 
sign up using the following link:   

https://wgespto.wufoo.com/forms/x170ak9q07mvh4g/ 

*Please note that in order to maintain the authenticity of the event and have 
representation of various food items, the event will not be guaranteed to be allergy 
aware. Ingredients will be clearly listed in order to keep families aware of items 
that may contain nuts. Thank you for understanding.  

Daphnie Pilgrim 
WGES PTO VP Diversity 
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